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October 8, 2019  

Municipalities Invited to the Putting Beavers to Work 
for Watershed Resiliency Symposium 
The Miistakis Institute and Cows and Fish invite you to learn about how beavers can help 
increase watershed resiliency in Alberta  

The Miistakis Institute and Cows and Fish present the “Putting Beavers to Work for Watershed 
Resiliency and Restoration” symposium on October 23 - 24, 2019 in Calgary. The symposium will be 
focusing on generating awareness about the role of beavers as ecosystem engineers and promoting 
coexistence through the demonstration and implementation of various coexistence tools (such as pond 
leveller, culvert protector, tree wrapping, etc.).  

Below is a draft outline of the events: 

October 23 (Day) – Symposium presentations, Ross Glen Hall, Mount Royal University 

October 23 (Evening) – The Beaver Believers film screening, Ross Glen Hall, Mount Royal University  

October 24 (Tour) – Coexistence tools demonstration sites tour, Calgary and surrounding region.  

Click here to view a draft agenda and purchase tickets to the symposium.  

If you have any questions, email holly@rockies.ca  

For enquiries, please contact: 

Alex Mochid  
Policy Analyst 
alex@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations & Advocacy 
tasha@RMAlberta.com 
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